
We know a cancer diagnosis is frightening, and undergoing 
treatment can be stressful for patients and their families. That’s 
why the design of the space for the Kugelman Cancer Center 
at the new Baptist Hospital campus focuses on patient comfort 
and convenience. Located on the ground floor of the Bear Family 
Foundation Health Center, all services to treat cancer will be offered 
in one easy-to-access location with its own dedicated entrance. 

Other special features of the new cancer center are:

•	 Expanded space to enhance patient comfort and improve 
efficiency

•	 A total of 12 private exam rooms for patients 

•	 Dedicated consultation rooms for oncology support services 
located close to patient care areas 

•	 State-of-the-art equipment including True Beam linear accelerator 
technology for precise radiation therapy

•	 A dedicated lab-draw station

•	 32 infusion bays for chemotherapy and other non-chemotherapy 
treatments and four private treatment rooms

•	 A dedicated pharmacy with special equipment for chemotherapy 
mixing

The new campus is on track to open this fall, and progress continues 
at a fast pace. Most of the work underway in the main hospital and 
the Bear Family Foundation Health Center involves finishes such as 
painting, flooring, door and cabinet hardware, and wall graphics that 
will help with wayfinding. Framing, sheathing and waterproofing of 
the exterior walls of the Behavioral Health Unit are nearly complete, 
and the interior buildout has begun. Campus-wide, final work on 
sidewalks, curbs and pavers is almost complete. The Town Square’s 
irrigation system has been installed, and landscape planting has 
begun. Every day, more than 600 workers are on site to make our 
vision of modern health care a reality. 

Follow our construction progress at ebaptisthealthcare.org/transforming-baptist.
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